
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in person  
    or on Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets  
Thursday 9:00am Mennonite Women 
     6:30pm Zion Leadership Table meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
January 16:  Frank Howard 
January 23: Steve Bomar 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome 
     Call to Worship  
     Worship in Song  
     Offering Prayer 
WORD 
     Children’s Story:  Wise Men Visit Baby Jesus 
     Scripture: Luke 3:15-17, 21-22 
     Sermon  
RESPONSE 
     Song      
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Sending Song   
     Benediction 

January 9, 2022 

 Please continue to practice Covid precautions in conjunction with 
Oregon Health Authority guidance.  

Worship Leader:   Andy Coulombe 
Song Leader:   Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Gina Hansen Budget Report:  Offering 1/2/22:  $2,550 

Isaiah 43:1-7; Psalm 29;  
Acts 8:14-17; Luke 3:15-17, 21-22 

The Sunday School class studying the book “Tongue-Tied, Learn-
ing the Lost Art of Talking about Faith” will continue the study 
this Sunday with Part 2 of the book (chapter 7).  Everyone is in-
vited to join the class which will meet from 9-10 AM in the east 
skylight room.  Talk to Stan Oyer if you have any questions. 

We are so thankful for the cards, phone calls, visits and prayers 
for Doug through his surgeries. We appreciate the love and 
support. God is faithful! —Doug and Luanne Berkey 

Zion Family Retreat at Drift Creek Camp will not happen this 
year due to low interest and increasing Covid cases.  We will plan 
again for January 2023. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


MCC U.S. is hosting a Young Adult Peacebuilders Training in 
Colorado this Spring! Young adults ages 18-30 are invited to 
participate in a rich, week-long experience that will provide an 
opportunity to build new relationships, visit organizations doing 
powerful work in and around Colorado Springs, and apply Ana-
baptist, Biblical foundations of peace, and justice to real-world 
issues. Rocky Mountain Mennonite Camp will serve as a home 
base for participants, offering a beautiful and relaxing space to 
rest, study, and have fun together as a group.   
 
This Peacebuilders Training will touch on themes of racial equi-
ty, immigration, mass incarceration, gun violence, and conflict 
transformation. Peacebuilders Training will provide young 
adults with tools to implement their own dreams of peace and 
justice in their local communities.    
The participant fee is $200. MCC will cover all other costs 
(including travel, lodging, and meals).  Registration information 
is available at mcc.org/peace-camps 

CANBY PREGNANCY CARE CENTER UPDATE 

The Center is now open for in person and online classes for 
prenatal, parenting classes, support and post natal care. There 
is a continuing need for donations of baby wipes and larger 
disposable diapers in sizes 4, 5, and 6.  

In recognition of the Sanctity of Human Life Sunday on January 
23rd, they have provided a “Thrive” cardboard receptacle for 
individual financial donations. This takes the place of the baby 
bottles in the Baby Bottle Boomerang fundraiser. A display is 
on the table in the foyer, along with tax receipt donation 
forms. A large white bucket is placed under the display for 
completed donations and forms. If you have any questions 
please contact Kelly Yoder, 503-266-1284.  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rmmc.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Crocioclaros%40mcc.org%7C369415c8d7624425c44108d9c64a534c%7C169838f761344f5b8d1ab2d131856f52%7C0%7C0%7C637758844793613571%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwM


 
Church Staff: 

Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 
                        559-286-9057 

Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 
                                       503-577-9789 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
 

Pastoral Leadership Team:   
Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

With Praise and Gratitude:  
For our partnerships in ministry, including Drift Creek Camp, and 
the many volunteers, youth and families who experience faith 
growth and renewal within the nurturing setting of God’s creation. 

In Prayer: 

Continue to pray for Jana as she will be out of the office this week 
recovering from surgery. 
 
Pray for those in continued leadership at Zion and those who are 
starting new terms of service this January.  May they all seek God’s 
wisdom and guidance throughout the new year. 


